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71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

$ Enclosures,

29th May, 1936,

Dear Sir,

I enclose for the information and guidance of
the Surveyors a copy of a letter which has today been
addressed to Messrs.Shaw Savill & Alblon Co., L%d., regarding

the proposed classification with this Soclety of the T.S.S.

MIC", which vessel is now at your port, together uith

the Plans referred to therein.

The vessel should be surveyed for Convention
freeboard assignment, and full particulars on form 8.11
should be forwarded.

It i1s hoped to obtain particulars extracted from
previous reports from the Board of Trade, and these will be
forwarded as soon as possible.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Secretary,

GLASGOW,




